
Is your child due to start Reception in
September 2025?

We would love you to join us for one of our Open Day
sessions and find out what our wonderful school can

offer your child:

Thursday 31st October 10-11am
Thursday 14th November 1.30-2.30pm
Monday 18th November 4.15-5.15pm

Please use the QR code to complete the form to book
your visit. 

Maidenwell Avenue, Hamilton, LE5 1TG
0116 246 1732
@Kestrelmead
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Academy


